
 
500 West Russell St 

Sioux Falls, SD  57104 
 
October 2, 2018 

--Via Electronic Filing— 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE: PETITION – CORRECTED ATTACHMENT 

2019 INFRASTRUCTURE RIDER PROJECT ELIGIBILITY AND FACTOR UPDATE  
 DOCKET NO. EL18-040 

 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel Energy, submits the 
enclosed corrected attachment to the 2019 Infrastructure Rider Petition initially filed 
on October 1, 2018.  Commission Staff brought to our attention that the public 
version of Attachment 5 was incorrectly labeled as confidential.  We include with this 
filing an updated public version of Attachment 5 with the correct header.  The 
confidential data was properly excised from the public version in the initial filing, and 
no data has been changed in this corrected attachment. 
 
Please contact Rebecca Eilers at 612-330-5570 or rebecca.d.eilers@xcelenergy.com or 
contact me at (605) 339-8350 or steven.t.kolbeck@xcelenergy.com if you have any 
questions regarding this filing. 
 
SINCERELY, 
 
/s/ 
 
STEVE KOLBECK 
PRINCIPAL MANAGER 
 
Enclosure 

(l Xcel Energy® 
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